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Hello -
I am writing to express my deep concern regarding the proposed requirement for health care workers to take more vaccines. Simply put - the health care system and the workers have been taxed enough. Their immune systems have been subjected to enough vaccines. The covid 19 vaccine is not safe and effective and it does not prevent transmission or infection. Please STOP this and allow these hard working people the dignity to make their own decisions regarding what is injected into their bodies. Personal choice and bodily autonomy are human rights. Your decisions should be personal. Are you willing to take responsibility for possibly causing harm to someone? If you are not, you must not move forward with these requirements.
Thank you.
Jodie Chapin
Northborough, MA
